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September 11, 2023
Chairman Tim Fletcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Those present rose and gave the Pledge of Allegiance.  The Pledge was followed by a moment of silent contemplation in memory of the 22nd anniversary of the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001.
All Board members were present.  The Clerk was unable to be present, so Attorney Mark Hazelbaker took minutes as recording secretary.
The minutes of the August Town Board meeting were approved on motion by Supervisor Marschke, seconded by Supervisor Thiede.  Motion carried.
Chairman Fletcher read the meeting agenda.
The Board and members of the public discussed a possible zoning ordinance amendment concerning agricultural entertainment.  No action was taken.
The Board received public comments and correspondence.
Chairman Fletcher noted Dodge County has given notice of an amendment to the County’s sanitary ordinance.
The Treasurer’s Report was read and approved on motion by Supervisor Marschke, seconded by Supervisor Thiede.  Motion carried.
The Town Board proceeded to review bills presented for payment after review by the Clerk.  Motion by Supervisor Marschke, seconded by Supervisor Thiede to approve the bills.  Motion carried.
There was public discussion of the pending sewer connection project involving the Hamlet of Burnett.  
There being no further business, Supervisor Marschke moved to adjourn the Town Board, seconded by Supervisor Thiede.  Motion carried.  The Town Board stood adjourned at 8:05 p.m.
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